
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS: November12, 2017  

ENTRANCE HYMN 713 

 

PREPARATION HYMN 619 

COMMUNION HYMN 656 

RECESSIONAL 

HYMN* 

655 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

NOVEMBER 11TH THROUGH NOVEMBER 19TH, 2017 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 
11-11    4:00 PM   Margaret and Leonard Yager – The 

Family 

David Del Grosso – Kathy Brooks 

Marie Marx – The Family 

Susan Watson – The Family 

11-12    9:00 AM Elizabeth A. Luberda – The Luberda 

Family 

Lawrence R. DeMarco – The DeMarco 

Family 

Ana Nunez – The Family 

The Deceased Members of the Angelo 

Zuppa Family – The Piria Family 

11-13   9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

11-14   9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

11-15   7:30 AM Robert J. Peck – The Family 

11-16   7:30 AM Gladys Sabatello – Husband, Anthony 

11-17   7:30 AM Mass 

11-18   4:00 PM Dominic DeMaria – Sister 

Lonnie Bunt – The Family 

Felix & Alice Ordon – Lorraine Shiely & 

Family 

Susan Watson – The Family 

11-19   9:00 AM Tony Torre – The Family 

Diane Updyke – The Family 

Datus Roberge – The Family 
 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 11/13 Wis 1:1-7                                            Lk 17:1-6 

Tues. 11/14 Wis 2:23 – 3:9                                   Lk 17:7-10 

Wed. 11/15 Wis 6:1-11                                          Lk 17:11-19 

Thur. 11/16 Wis 7:22b – 8:1                                 Lk 17:20-25 

Fri. 11/17 Wis 13:1-9                                          Lk 17:26-37 

Sat. 11/18 Wis 18:14-16, 19:6-9                        Lk 18:1-8 

Sun. 11/19 Prv 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31   1 Thes 5:1-6 

                                                            Mt 25:14-30 
 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – NOVEMBER 18TH  AND 19TH ,  2017 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR S. Janack R. Higgins 

CUP 1 D. Kruk T. Walsh 

CUP 2 C. Gregoire A. Stolle 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 K. Books H. Burke 

BREAD 3 J. Wilson K. Sroczynski 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 B. Corlew P. Johnson 

CUP 4 R. Kruk A. Seaver 

SERVER  E. Higgins 

SERVER  R. Higgins 

GREETER C. Gregoire P. Johnson 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 10/30-11/5/17 
OFFERTORY  $  4,348.76 ENVELOPE USERS 137 

ELECTRONIC GIVING     2,190.00 ELECT.USERS   22 

CHILDREN’S            4.00 ATTENDANCE 315 

DEBT REDUCTION        959.00   

ALL SAINTS        383.00   

ALL SOULS        418.00   

FUEL            5.00   

BLDG. RENTAL        825.00   

DONATION      1,000.00   

TOTAL INCOME $10,132.76 TOTAL EXPENSES $6,464.75 

Next weekend’s second collection is the Diocesan 

collection for Catholic Campaign for Human 

Development.  Over 46 million people in the U.S. live 

in poverty.  This collection supports programs to 

empower people to identify & address the obstacles 

they face as they work to lift themselves out of 

poverty.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 
 

Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in 

any way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and those who 

have died recently, especially Lori Svec 

Dundon, sister of Rick (Aileen) Svec, Robert 

Wainwright, and Julia Catozzi.   We also pray for men 

and women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country. 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Wed.  11/15 Finance Committee – 9AM - PC 

Thurs. 11/16 Social Concerns – 7PM – R 



THIRTY- SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                       NOVEMBER 12TH, 2017 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Please welcome: 
 

Tessa Mae Rhoades and Drew Joseph 

Rhoades, daughter and son of 

Stephen and Lori, Vada Rose Jackson, 

daughter of Stephen and Lacy, and 

Cameron Richard Newell, son of Daniel and Patricia. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our annual giving tree located in Holy Family 

Hall has many opportunities to help our 

brothers and sisters in need.   Please take one 

(or more) tags from the tree, purchase the described 

gift, and place your unwrapped offering under the tree 

with tag attached by December 10.  Donations of 

wrapping supplies are also appreciated.  For ease in 

sorting, do not combine gifts with different colored 

tags in one bag.  Please use separate bags for each 

colored tag.  Thank you.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Attention Altar Servers!  Thank you for the great 

turnout for Deacon Steve’s training last weekend.   

You can pick up the new schedule (Nov. 18/19 

through the end of the year) on the table under the 

bulletin board right near the sacristy.   Thanks again! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards is 

scheduled for Tuesday, November 14th.     

All orders must be at the Parish Office by 

Monday, November 13th at 10 am.    Order forms may 

be found on the bulletin board in Holy Family Hall and 

at the back entrance. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

There will be no Children’s Liturgy of the 

Word this Sunday, November 12th.  We will 

resume next Sunday, November 19th.  Just a 

reminder, this program is for any child (even 

visitors!) age 4 and up to learn about the Gospel 

message at their level.  Children leave before the 

readings are proclaimed and return to their families 

during the offertory hymn.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Although voter turnout was lighter than last year, we 

still sold 99 dinners at our Election Day Take-Out Ziti 

Dinner and sold all of our items at our Bake Sale!  Our 

total profit was 1,095.44 ($828.74 for the dinner & 

$266.70 for bake & book sale).  We have many 

“repeat” customers who mentioned they look forward 

to this every year ~ many thanks to all who make this 

event happen! 
 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

St. Joseph’s/Our Lady of Grace Youth 

Ministry is collaborating with Wreaths 

Across America in order to fundraise 

money to purchase wreaths to put on 

the graves at Saratoga National 

Cemetery over the holiday season.   

Please consider helping in this effort.  You can donate 

online at: 

https://wreaths.fastport.com/donateLocation.html?p

age=28977&relate=16650.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Grace at 374-3382. 

                              ************** 

NCYC Raffle:  THANK YOU for all the support for our 

young people on their journey to the National Catholic 

Youth Conference.  Congratulations to our last four 

winners; Janet Troidle (Heart Shaped Dish), Eric Yager 

(Christmas Platter), The Shave’s (Ballston Lake 

Pottery), and Nancy O’Keefe (Panini Maker).    Join us 

at NCYC by watching the live stream on www.ncyc.info 

on Thursday, 11/16 – Saturday, 11/18.  It is a 

wonderful way to see the young church in action! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Once again this year Anne Arocho will be 

spearheading the effort to collect signed 

Christmas Cards for military personnel 

serving our country.  During the weekends of 

November 11/12 and November 18/19 please take 

time to drop off a prepared card or sign a card or two 

that Anne will have available for your signature and 

message.  These cards and messages mean a great 

deal to those military personnel who cannot be home 

for Christmas. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We are 3 weeks away from our Christmas 

Bazaar which is scheduled for Saturday, 

December 2nd in Holy Family Hall.  The 

committee is having a raffle for a beautiful 

Christmas Cross Stitch which is on display in 

Holy Family Hall.  Tickets for the raffle are 

$1.00 each and the drawing will be held 

following mass on Sunday, December 3rd.  To aid the 

ladies in finishing some of their projects, they are 

looking for donations of the following items:  red & 

green M&M’s, Hershey Nugget candies, holiday-

wrapped Hershey Kisses (plain, no nuts), double “AA” 

and “C” batteries as well as gift cards from Michael’s, 

Hobby Lobby, AC Moore or JoAnn Fabric.  There is a 

box in Holy Family Hall for your donations.  Questions?  

Please contact Carol Casey (518-346-6963). 

https://wreaths.fastport.com/donateLocation.html?page=28977&relate=1665
https://wreaths.fastport.com/donateLocation.html?page=28977&relate=1665
http://www.ncyc.info/

